

## Westfield Academy

Headteacher: T.Body BA (Hons), MA

1<sup>st</sup> July 2016

Dear Parent / Carer

## RE: National Union of Teachers – Industrial Action; Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> July 2016

I am sure you are all aware that members of the National Union of Teachers ( NUT ) will be taking industrial action on Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> July 2016.

Unfortunately as the majority of our teachers are members of the NUT Westfield Academy are not able to effectively teach <u>all</u> of our students or to manage them safely. Therefore as a consequence of this we will only be able to open for our <u>Year 10 students on Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> July 2016</u> as they are now one year away from their GCSE's.

Sincere apologise for the inconvenience that this may cause, and we look forward to <u>all</u> <u>students being back in school on Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> July 2016</u>

**Yours Sincerely** 

Tim Body

Tim Body Principal







